
 
 
 
Dear MFM patient: 
 
After almost 35 years of medical care here in Marysville, it’s happened – I’m hanging up my 
stethoscope! It has been a privilege caring for you all these years. As one of my last official 
acts, I am excited to introduce not one, but two new providers joining Marysville Family 
Medicine. 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
During their interviews here at MFM, we were all impressed by their warm and 
compassionate personalities. We believe both of them will be a great addition to our team 
of providers and continue the quality care that you have come to expect at Marysville 
Family Medicine. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark C. Holland, MD on behalf of Marysville Family Medicine 

Dr. Ashley Rose Snyder will be starting in early February, as my 
replacement, to care for my patients. She has been part of Lynden 
Family Medicine for over 2 years. She received her B.S. in Biology at 
Pepperdine University and her medical degree from Pacific 
Northwest University, College of Osteopathic Medicine in Yakima. 
She completed her Family Medicine residency at the Williamsport 
Regional Medical Center in Pennsylvania.  She is skilled in the full 
range of Family Medicine, including Obstetrics. She is moving here to 
be closer to family in the Marysville-Everett area and she looks 
forward to establishing long term relationships with her patients. 
 
 

Christi Emmons, MSN, ARNP, FNP-C will be joining us in January and 
her desire is also to establish long term relationships with her patients. 
She received her Bachelor’s degree in Nursing in 1995 from Seattle 
Pacific University and worked in nursing at Swedish hospital.  She 
returned to school to pursue her Master’s in Nursing, graduating from 
Gonzaga in 2018, as a Family Nurse Practitioner.  Christi looks forward 
to being a part of the Marysville Family Medicine team. 
 


